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November  Meeting
Details

“A Note From the President”
                                             by Paul David Roman, President, NJLBHA

For the past few years based on extensive research, our late NJLBHA attorney, Mr. Michael
Richmond, and I developed a plan for the creation of Local Advisory Boards of Health where
circumstances of government structure are able to support such an activity. This work was done
in conjunction with Sustainable Jersey and with the leadership of the Camden County Health
Department. As of September 1, 2022, the Orientation Manual for Boards of Health which is
found on our website www.njlbha.org has been updated to include Annex A, 5 pages in length
at the back of the Manual, which provides information as to why and how advisory boards may
be created and further includes a draft ordinance to accomplish this. Sustainable Jersey has
created awards of gold star points for the implementation of required public health structure and
activities including the recognition of Advisory Boards when appropriate.

Current Articles and Requests for Participation

 
Flu Messaging and Resources

There are early signs that this upcoming flu season in the
U.S. could be severe, according to recent CDC data. Flu
hospitalizations are on the rise, and they are higher than
usual at this time in the season. Flu is one of several
respiratory illnesses circulating, including RSV and COVID-
19.

Full Article

https://www.njlbha.org
https://njlbha.org/wp-content/uploads/2022/11/November-2022-zoom-link.pdf
http://www.njlbha.org
https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001LWoyiXAzdfiF6yEopNHBjlkyBPnrofiF3XotfnAJ-_WRbTP48-RZASOiaV_CCyVeDMF1Xt0mBpWwEAlh4HWyvovfn7fNfhWKEu3q6lJqtYfQCQGTKGwY4BuxQftCjWZoiqG5C1GzbBdGTO-ZySgpREO6LRQwZEsL0pE6aDlmBl8=&c=ROaeAsh82TWQ1fHIMUc2F76ndXJvm4NhsyQ0xFsLpY8gboDO0BqiIQ==&ch=_D_bouPuQCNuAGJKn55ua7xAAYvxEl2Cr8k9g22DPsJTGPHHVi3jPA==
https://files.constantcontact.com/acd21cc1901/f3a7ac13-eb5c-403d-9ce1-738830b72666.pdf
https://files.constantcontact.com/acd21cc1901/1275522a-dc15-40ad-b96c-926cc0b74271.pdf
https://files.constantcontact.com/acd21cc1901/dc182821-43ae-4552-8b88-c016d7d0874a.pdf
https://files.constantcontact.com/acd21cc1901/bffe42f7-ede7-4c9a-b922-b2521f71ede0.pdf
https://njlbha.org/wp-content/uploads/2022/11/iRaise.pdf


Read  Governor Murphy's
Statement 

CDC October 17, 2022
Update

Data-visualization tools help NJ communities plan for climate change

October, 2022 School of Public Health Scarletter Newsletter

Job Opportunity: Program Director for the
COVID-19 Mitigation Project for Homeless

https://www.state.nj.us/governor/news/news/562022/approved/20221013a.shtml
https://m.emailupdates.cdc.gov/rest/head/mirrorPage/@yyTsnXV7IW6mDLKxw3k-_Y877C2LUxVQaj3XDHA7AUQLsqMyRnmD4YH19wJ18tccb7LQwkwCuuPld4BtlUBQzwiUM4n_3AAnE7YoqGi9jQnoOssU.html
https://njlbha.org/wp-content/uploads/2022/11/Rutgers.pdf
https://myemail.constantcontact.com/The-Scarletter-.html?soid=1127636526938&aid=Af4aBf7KNVk


Families and Individuals

Read Job Opportunity

 

click on above graphic for full job announcement

Increased Respiratory Virus Activity, Especially Among Children, Early in
the 2022-2023 Fall and Winter

Actions for Healthcare Providers to Prevent Sever Respiratory Disease,
Hospitalization, and Death

https://njlbha.org/wp-content/uploads/2022/11/22COvid-Mitigation-program-director.pdf
https://files.constantcontact.com/acd21cc1901/77d02e3f-2703-4142-9a10-fa134ed74dd9.pdf
https://files.constantcontact.com/acd21cc1901/f3655dbf-94d6-4f6e-8d43-b3efff4871ee.pdf
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